
Harvest-time! Nature is 

changing around us: a beau-

tiful display of God’s handi-

work. Just as the fall crops 

are ready for harvest, so 

are God’s promises for our 

lives. As we take notice of 

the beauty of this harvest 

season, may we also let God 

do a beautiful display of 

His work in our lives.  Let us 

allow Him to take us into a 

new season, claiming His 

promises and reaping the 

harvest from His goodness. 

 

October is “fire safety” 

month.  I t is important to 

teach our children about 

safety even at this early 

age.  We will be practicing 

fire drills as the building 

and fire escape routes have 

changed for all of us.  

Smokey  the Bear will be 

making an appearance at 

the end of the month as 

well.   

 

Please remember  to label 

all items with your child’s 

name on it.  Also, donations 

of wipes are always  appre-

ciated.   

 

God Bless 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, Ms. 

Mary, Ms. Jessica,  Ms. 

Jessie, Ms. Missy 

Fall is here!  We are so ex-

cited to bring fall into the 

classroom! We will be talking 

about the color orange, mak-

ing lots of fall crafts, and 

focusing on the song Old 
McDonald.  Our bible story 

for the month is Noah’s Ark.  

This is a great story that 

encourages our number of 

the month-2.  We will be par-

ticipating in a safari animal 

hunt throughout the center 

this month as well.   

We will be talking about 

fire safety this month.  

Practicing fire drills allows 

the children to hear the 

sound of the alarm and 

learn how to exit when the 

alarm sounds.  Smokey the 

Bear will also be making a visit 

toward the end of the month.   

Please remember to send a 

jacket with your child as 

weather permits we will still go 

outside.  Also, please remember 

to bring in your family picture 

for the family tree on the wall.  

Wipe donations are always 

greatly appreciated!  
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Parent Reminder 

For parents paying with 

debit/credit card, office 

hours are from 8 am to 5 

pm.  Tonya, Brittany, and 

Barbara are available to 

assist with taking pay-

ments.  If assistance is 

needed before or after 

office hours please see Ms. 

Eve, Ms. Grace or Ms. Nan-

cy at the receptionist desk. 

Fall Party 

Fall Party Day 

 A sign up sheet will be 

posted outside the one 

year old room 

 All items must be labeled 

with a nutrition label 

that contains ingredients 

and nutrition facts 

 Parents may come and 

assist with their child’s 

class during the party 

time of 10 am   

 
Train a child in the 

way he should go and 
when he is old he will 

not turn from it.  
 

Proverbs 22:6 
 

 

Thank You 

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Kelly, 

Ms. Shannen, Ms. Katie, 

Ms. Kristin, Ms. Teresa 
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